

PO Box 442, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada B3J 2P8 • www.novascotia.ca/nse

Our File number: 10700-40-52762

MAR 2 1 2018

Mannie Cheung
Product Care Association (PCA) of Canada
105 West 3rd Avenue
Vancouver, BC V5Y 1E6
mannie@productcare.org

Dear Mr. Cheung:

Thank you for the Product Care Association (PCA) program plan submission of March 9, 2018.

As per section 18E(2)(a) of the *Solid Waste-Resource Management Regulations*, the department authorizes your program plan submission effective January 1, 2018, until December 31, 2022.

Nova Scotia Environment appreciates the strong commitment of the paint program brand owners to diverting these materials from landfills.

Sincerely,

lain Rankin, MLA

Minister of Environment

c: Mark Kurschner, President Product Care Association of Canada